Dear Senator             ,

As your constituent, I am writing to urge you to support S. 1064, the National Plan to End Parkinson’s Act. This landmark bill is the first of its kind to address Parkinson’s disease on a large scale. Equally crucial, it also covers Lewy Body dementia (LBD) and the “atypical Parkinsonian” diseases: progressive supranuclear palsy (PSP), corticobasal degeneration (CBD), and multiple system atrophy (MSA).

As you know, on December 14, 2023, the companion bill, H.R. 2365 (the Dr. Emmanuel Bilirakis and Honorable Jennifer Wexton National Plan to End Parkinson's Act), passed the House of Representatives by a vote of 407 to 9.   

S. 1064, sponsored by Senator Shelly Moore Capito and Senator Chris Murphy, is bipartisan and no-cost legislation that would create an advisory council to coordinate federal efforts to: prevent and cure Parkinson’s and the atypical Parkinsonian diseases, alleviate financial and health burdens on American families, ensure those living with the diseases have access to the care they need, and report annually to Congress on the progress made to end the diseases. As a constituent the passage of this legislation is of utmost importance to me.

S. 1064 takes a bold and holistic approach to improving quality of care and life for people with Parkinson’s, LBD, PSP, CBD, and MSA and working towards a world without these diseases. By supporting this bill, you are offering hope to the many thousands of patients, families, medical professionals, and researchers across the country.


Sincerely,



